

May 13, 2004

Mrs. Nancy Mooney Allegheny Musarium Association P. O. Box 554 Warren, PA 16365

Dear Mrs. Mooney

On Behalf of the Board of Directors, it gives me great pleasure to forward to the Allegheny Musarium Association a check in the amount of \$500.00. These funds are to be used to further the initial development activities of the organization. The Warren Landmark Foundation is excited about the prospects of your developing musarium concepts. We are anticipating the location of our restored old log house as a major featured exhibit within your musarium complex.

If we can be of assistance-to further your organizational objectives, please don't hesitate to contact us. I can be reached at 723-5004 or email mcintosh@netsync.net for any questions or comments.

Sincerely yours,

Allen K. McIntosh, Vice-President & Treasurer